
 

 
Report of the German Students Association (Oct 17th) 

 
 
 
Present 
 

● Stammtisch is still running solid (about ten people last Thursday despite midterm 
season, yay ^^) 

● Our exec team welcomes 4 new members, we’re really excited about having a 

bigger team! 
● Recruited peer tutor, office hours starting soon. 

 
 

 
 
Projects 
 

● I have showed up to Concordia’s Stammtisch, we will hopefully make an event 

together.  
 

● We’re taking part in an apartment crawl in collaboration with the Italian and 

Hispanic Studies associations, happening on November 9th.  
 

● Starting up a viewing of Babylon Berlin (german series) next Monday. 
 

● Looking for editors for our department journal Vielfalt 
 

 More concrete projects have to be set in stone in the subsequent meetings. 
 
 
Others 
 

 Given the new interest of people with German background (rather than studying 
German), we’re thinking about trying to broaden our activities to include them a 

bit better.  
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